
THE UNITED REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA
MINISTRY OF HEALTH

Ref. No. PB. 44/131/04/05 23rd February, 2024

Executive Director,
AHEAD, Inc.
P. O. Box 2172 Rockville,
MD 20847-2172
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

RE: HEALTHCARE EXCELLENCE SYMPOSIUM AT JULIUS NYERERE
INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION CENTRE FROM 15TH - 16TH JULY, 2024

IN DAR ES SALAAM

Reference is made to your letter of 19th December 2023, which was
requesting the Ministry of Health to provide a guest of honour for the symposium
which is shown above.

2. The Ministry strongly acknowledge the support received from your
organization to under-served population in Tanzania by enhancing availability of
primary health facilities; infrastructures, human resource for health, equipment and
supplies.

3. The Ministry received your letter of invitation to participate in a symposium
commencing on 15th - 16th July 2024 to commemorate half a century anniversary of
AHEAD Inc, operations in Tanzania. The Ministry highly commends this move and
is committed to be part of the process. Furthermore, the Ministry would like to
recommend to you to find a collaborators that may include your sister organization
AHEAD Tanzania, Muhimbili University of Health and Allied Sciences (MUHAS),
University of Dodoma, Ifakara Health Institutes (IHI) and others that may be helpful
in increasing the success of the symposium to reach the expectation of the theme:
Healthcare Excellence by advancing health through leadership, diplomacy,
innovation and collaboration.

3. This letter is confirmation to you that the Ministry of Health has accepted
your invitation and in a course of preparation please contact Dr Baraka J. Nzobo
and Dr Ahmad Makuwani.

4. Thank you for your continued support and collaboration.

Dr. Ahmad M. Makuwani
For: PERMANENT SECRETARY

Telegrams.. “AFYA”, DODOMA
Telephone: + 255 026 2323267
Email ps@afya.go.tz
(All Letters should be addressed to
The Permanent Secretary)

Government City – Mtumba,
Afya Road/Street,
P.O. Box. 743,
40478 DODOMA.
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